
From secretariat@otc-cta.gc.ca Fri Jul  4 23:07:25 2014
Date: Fri, 4 Jul 2014 21:07:16 +0000
From: secretariat <secretariat@otc-cta.gc.ca>
To: "lmackenzie@westjet.com" <lmackenzie@westjet.com>, "lukacs@AirPassengerRights.ca"
 <lukacs@airpassengerrights.ca>
Cc: Mike Redmond <Mike.Redmond@otc-cta.gc.ca>, Shanda Frater <Shanda.Frater@otc-cta.g
c.ca>, Sylvain Lefebvre <Sylvain.Lefebvre@otc-cta.gc.ca>
Subject: Request for an extension of time - Case No. 14-02973

    [ The following text is in the "iso-8859-1" character set. ]
    [ Your display is set for the "ISO-8859-2" character set.  ]
    [ Some special characters may be displayed incorrectly. ]

I have been directed by the Agency to communicate that it grants WestJet an
extension of five business days to file its answer. The deadline for Mr. Lukacs
reply is also extended by that same period.

 

WestJet is reminded that any request for an extension to file a submission with
the Agency must be filed early enough to allow enough time for the other party
to respond and the Agency to rule on the request. This request was filed on the
same date the answer was due and WestJet surely was aware that it required the
extension before today.

 

Please confirm receipt to all.

 

Sincerely,

 

Cathy Murphy

Secretary of the Canadian Transportation Agency
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